Cooperative Agreement

The Technology Transfer Program of the Kentucky Transportation Center, University of
Kentucky, provides a Safety Circuit Rider (SCR) Program for the benefit of Kentucky
local governments. The mission of this Program is to reduce crashes on rural, low
volume roadways by providing information and technical assistance in the areas of
roadway departures, intersection safety, and pedestrian safety. The Program also seeks
to improve the crash reporting process currently in place.

Ohio County agrees to participate in the Safety Circuit Rider Program and will work with
a team composed of:

Jeff Hackbart, Kentucky Safety Circuit Rider,
Phone: 502-320-6294
Email: j.hackbart@uky.edu

Gina Boaz, Green River ADD
Phone: 270-926-4433
Email: ginaboaz@GRADD.com

(KDOH District 2 Cody Stuart)
Phone: 270-824-7080
Email: cody.stuart@ky.gov

The County will add three individuals to this team. It is suggested that these individuals
be the county judge executive, the county road supervisor, and one other individual
familiar with the county’s transportation system. These individuals are:

Name

Title Phone Email

The county, in consultation with the Safety Team, will select a minimum of two roads
( ) on which this team and the local road
crew can devise low cost safety improvements that will lead to a safer community.

The above mentioned individuals will attend, without cost, a half-day workshop on Low
Cost Safety Improvements for Low Volume Roads before commencing work on the
identified safety projects.

Agreed:

County Judge Executive Date
0 .
Agresd: X?:?“g/ “4-\a - 2017

Jeff Hackbart, KY Safety Circuit Rider Date

Media Release: If you would like, a press release will be sent to your local media outlets.
Please provide that
information:




